
 

 

 

 

August Newsletter 

 

President's Message 

 

Hello, Indiana MBA – I’m pleased to be your incoming President and want to thank Bryan Traylor for 

his leadership over the past year. Bryan was the best virtual leader in our history, hopefully our only 

one too! 

For over 60 years, the Indiana MBA has served as a valuable resource providing service, support, 

and information to our members. Our goal is to educate, advocate and provide networking 

opportunities for our members. 

As your new Board, our first act is an annual strategic planning meeting early August. We’d love your input: what are we 

missing, where should we focus? Have time to volunteer? Join a committee where you can collaborate and communicate with 

your Indiana MBA friends by filling out and forwarding the volunteer form here. 

We’ve been working hard to bring you several in-person opportunities and are excited to host an MBA mPower event with four 

amazing panelists (and champagne) at our State Convention on September 14th. 

  Be Inspired. Be Informed. Be mPowered! 

 



 

 

Upcoming events – REGISTER TODAY! 

PAC Golf Scramble – September 13th, River Glen County Club in Fishers 

63rd Annual State Convention – September 13th and 14th, Renaissance Indianapolis North Hotel that features four successful 

industry women discussing 'Leading with Resiliency' the morning of the 14th. 

Production Conference – November 9th, Ritz Charles in Carmel (registration opens in mid-September) 

Thank you for your support - I look forward to what’s ahead! 

Lynne Tamanini 

IMBA President 2021/2022 

First Vice President and Manager 

Residential Mortgage Banking 

The National Bank of Indianapolis 

lynnetamanini@nbofi.com 

 

Executive Director 

As we wrap up the summer and start into the fall season we have quite a bit on our plate as Lynne notes 

above. We continue to be positive about meetings in person at both the state and chapters, and look 

forward to again be able to provide members with that great benefit of in-person networking! 

In addition to the above, we have a couple of chapters with in-person events later this month and next that 

include: 

August 19th - The Northwest Chapter is hosting a charity event to benefit the Food Bank of Northwest Indiana which also 

includes a visit from Congressman Frank Mrvan. 

September 23rd - The Northeast Chapter is hosting a Charity Event to benefit Mustard Seed of Fort Wayne with more details to 

follow later this month. 

Additionally, we will be sending out information and registration details this week in regard to FHA and USDA training in 

September with our preferred education provider, Diehl Mortgage Training and Compliance. 



 

 

We also want to welcome a new lender member, United Federal Credit Union, based out of St. Joseph Michigan, who has 

affiliated with the Michiana Chapter. 

Finally, below we have an 'infographic' that we will be including in future eNewsletters on a regular basis that is a snapshot of 

important statistics in mortgage banking and housing. We want to thank the Communication Committee for this idea and in 

particular, Ashley Foor with Teachers Credit Union for putting this together. The information presented may change periodically 

but we want to be able to provide you a snapshot monthly of important activity that impacts YOUR business! 

Alan Thorup, CRMP 
Executive Director 
812.537.1003 
ExecDir@IndianaMBA.org 

 

Indiana & National Housing Data Links 

MBA 2021 Originations Forecast 

Mortgage Credit Availability Index 

Indiana Housing Inventory 

Indiana Single-Family Building Permits 

 Average Home Sale Price In Indiana 

 

Phone: (812) 537-1003 
Mobile: (317) 428-7699 
Email: ExecDir@IndianaMBA.org 
Website: http://www.indianamba.org  

                                                             

 

 


